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      December 10, 2010 
 
Honorable Robert M. Clayton, III 
Chairman 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
      RE:   2011 “One Call” Legislation 
       Case No: GW-2010-0120 
Dear Chairman Clayton: 
 
The AGC of Missouri Legislative Committee met today.  The meeting included review of 
the 11/26/10 Draft of potential 2011 “One Call” legislation. 
 
AGC of Missouri supports proceeding with introduction of 2011 legislation based on the 
11/26/10 PSC Draft, although we do believe there are several sections which require 
additional work, including  
 

Section Subject 
319.026.9 
319.026.10 

“Notices of Continuing Excavation” 

319.026.11 
319.026.12 

New Notice Required for Certain Changes in Original 
Notice of Excavation 

 
AGC of Missouri will be pleased to work with the PSC and other stakeholders to 
successfully resolve these and other issues discussed at the December 6 Stakeholders 
Meeting. 
 
Thank you for your efforts and those of the PSC staff to build consensus in moving 
forward on this legislation. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Jack D. Atterberry 
 
Copy: AGC/MO Legislative Committee 


